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Hello Hamagrael Families! 

We will be celebrating National Teacher Appreciation Week beginning on Monday, May 2nd. The 

PTA plans to honor our teachers by providing a breakfast on Monday, fresh flowers on Tuesday, a catered 

lunch on Wednesday, and a special surprise on Friday. If you would like to help your child honor their 

teacher on Thursday, feel free to participate using any combination of ideas listed below. 

A Little Note  

​ Please bring in a handwritten note, or drawing, describing what you enjoy about being in your 

teachers’ class. 

Book Donation​  

​ Please bring in a new, or gently loved book to add to the classroom library. 

School Supply 

​ Please bring in a school supply to add to your teachers supply! 

Kiddo’s choice 

​ This can be anything! A drawing, an extra note, a sweet treat!  

As always, please note that there is no obligation to participate. The teachers are unaware of these daily 

treats, so every day will bring a nice surprise! 

Thank You! 

The Hamagrael PTA 

P.S. Please don’t forget the “specials” teachers (Phys Ed, Music, Library and Art)! 

If you have any questions, please reach out to Lori Bosworth or Heather Cohen 

Lori.Bosworth@gmail.com   or Heatherc744@gmail.com 
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